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Mr. Al Linero, P.E. DEC 1 3 2001

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 BUREAU OF AIR RecuLaTION

Dear Mr. Linero:

Re: Cargill Fertilizer, Inc. — Riverview Facility
Permit No. 0570008-036-AC, PSD-FL-315

This purpose of this letter is to request a minor modification to the above-referenced construction permit
that was issued November 21, 2001. In order to meet marketing demands, Cargill Fertilizer, Inc.
(Cargill) needs to have greater operational flexibility at it's No. 5§ DAP plant (EU ID No. 055).
Specifically, we request that the plant be re-designated as the No. 5 Ammoniated Phosphate Plant.
This change will ailow us to produce ammoniated phosphate fertilizers without restriction to the narrow
constituent range for di-ammonium phosphate (DAP). The only physical modifications required to
achieve this goal will be some minor piping changes. These changes do not affect the recent BACT
determination conducted by the department for this production unit. Since no change in emissions is
expected, the allowahle emissions defined by the BACT review is still valid.. If you have any questions
regarding this request, please call me at 813-671-636% or email me at kathy_edgemon@cargil.com.

cc: Alice Harman, P.E., EPCHC (CERTIFIED MAIL: 7000 1670 0002 1996 1207}
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0“‘

-

recycied paper



